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----- Original Message -----
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Subject: Fw: A few additional prayer requests

Dear Friends,

We put out our prayer letter last week but I would like to add a couple of
prayer requests and reiterate a few others.

1.  Please pray for my youngest son, Salvatore, who is at PCC in Florida.  He
fell last week and broke his tibia bone and required surgery.  As I understand
it, they put in a pin and four screws.  Please pray for a speedy recovery and
minimal distraction from his school work.  I am happy to report that our other
three children really stepped up and made sure that the large deductible got
paid immediately and that their brother had everything he needed at the
hospital and back in his dorm room.  Although it is hard for Emi and me not to
be there, we are thankful for our other children being so helpful.

2.  Please pray for our shipment to arrive soon (the shipper's ETA is March
11th) as we have much equipment we need for the school, piano program,
and radio station crated together with all of the Samoan Bibles and NT's.  

3.  Please pray for the radio station to have a great impact.  We are now
broadcasting intermittently and tweaking things to extend our range.  We are
starting to hear from people that they are hearing the music we are airing and
our tests.  It's exciting to be so close to full-time programming after all of the
preparations, permits, and training.  We plan to begin recording and airing our
services and doing other regular programming starting in April as we are
waiting for our shipment to arrive with all of the necessary equipment.

4.  Please pray for Brothers Philip Smith, Rocky Brooks, and Stephen Taylor.
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 These three men are preparing for their missions trip through the BIMI
CLAIM program to Asau in two weeks.  Pray for the Lord to  provide for all of
their needs and safe travels.  Please also pray for our building project that the
Lord would keep everyone safe and provide for all that is needed.

Thank you very much for your prayers.
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